
HASTINGS HOUSE 67 WEST 44TH STREET 
NEW YORK CITY

AIR MAIL

October 24, 1947

Miss Laura Gilpin
Box 1173
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Dear Miss Gilpin:

Now that we have gotten the pasted up dummy out 
to you, I am writing this note to answer some of your queries of 
your letter of October 9.

We are writing to the three bookstores and Mr. 
Barachano, and will probably send them a complimentary copy of 
the PUEBLO book to give them an idea of what they might expect 
in the YUCATAN book.

I don't know anything about the Bandelier National 
Monument. It doesn't seem as if 40,000 visitors would be 
sufficient to make worthwhile a book which would cost over a 
$1.00. Ernie Knee also is working on a book on Taos. I don't know 
whether Bandelier Monument will be included, but in any event I 
would certainly like to hear more about your suggested project.

We cannot give you any schedule on TEMPLES OF 
YUCATAN until the final sheets are in the hands of the binders.
This has been their practice ever since the beginning of the war. 
All the other difficulties, however, have been overcome.

Cordially yours,

HASTINGS HOUSE

Walter Frese
WF/mgm


